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Southeastern's ten organized alumni chapters have held meetings 
in connection with their state conventions within 
the past weeks. Reports from the chapter meetings 
indicate that morale is high and that the work of 
the alumni in their various ministries remains 
high quality. 

ALUMNI 
CHAPTERS 

These enfleshments of the Southeastern endeavor are an inspira-
tion to those who visit the chapters from the campus. 

*************************************************************** 

Dr. Donald 

JAMES 
STUDY 

Cook, Professor of New Testament, led the seminar for 
teachers of the James Bible Study in the churches 
during mid-winter. Over 100 attended. The 
seminary hosted the event on November 14 which 
attracted pastors, church staff ministers, and lay 
persons from a wide region. 

****************************************************************** 

The choir from 

NORTH BRAZIL 
CHOIR 

the North Brazil Baptist Seminary in Recife sang 
a concert in Binkley Chapel, November 17. The 
fifty musicians were hosted by the seminary and 
were overnight guests in the homes of faculty and 
staff. 

****************************************************************** 

The Faculty 

DUKE 
DINNER 

Club of Southeastern Seminary were guests of the Duke 
Divinity School faculty for their annual dinner in 
Durham, November 18. President w. Randall Lolley 
and Dean Morris Ashcraft read papers and led dis-
cussion on the "SBC Today." 

****************************************************************** 

The dedication of Cannon Gymnasium (in Ledford Center) featured 
an intrasquad Black-Gold game by the WFU varsity 
basketball team. Several hundred townspeople and 

WFU GAME residents of the region returned to the former 
site of Deacon basketball for the fun-filled even-
ing, November 20. 

****************************************************************** 

Mid-winter graduation exercises for 123 seniors and their 
families are scheduled on campus, December 12-13. 

MID-WINTER 
GRADUATION 
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